
Dear parishioners and friends, 

From March 1, 2022, we will cease to use the Eventbrite booking system and will cease requesting 

your details when you arrive for Mass. Thankfully, we will continue to have our Stewards to welcome 

you as you arrive. You will be able to use both porches for entering and leaving Church Please 

continue to wear face coverings and to sanitize your hands when entering and leaving Church. Holy 

Water will be available for you to bless yourselves but please try to sanitize your hands before 

blessing yourself with Holy Water. We will return to normal seating arrangements but will keep the 

section of benches nearest to the main porch for those who wish to maintain social distance. There 

is much to thank God for as we move forward and restrictions are eased. Special thanks to James 

Oliver for managing the Eventbrite booking system for almost two years. Heartfelt thanks to the 

Covid working group who have made such a sustained effort to keep the Church environment safe, 

so that we have been able to gather for Mass. Do please continue to be aware of one another’s 

needs and to continue to help create a safe environment for one another 


